
From: Jessica Morgan [mailto:morgandvm@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, August 5, 2017 5:57 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Little Bay/Eversource 
 
 
Hi Ms. Monroe,  
    I am a homeowner in Newington, NH with a young family (two preschool aged boys) and we plan to 
live here forever. I am devastated by the thoughts of the damage that will be done through Jet-Plowing 
under Little Bay.  Eversource is skewing the presentation of their data to downplay the negative effects 
of their plan, specifically the jet-plowing.  Large amounts of nitrogen will be released and the sediment 
contains toxic chemicals. This is not necessary. There are better ways. They may cost more, but we can 
never get our estuary back once the damage is done. A hundred years from now, no one will care if 
Eversource got the project done under budget.  
Please don't let this happen.  
Thank you,  
Jessica Morgan  
116 Fox Point Rd 
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